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BPW Inducts Four

Pictured from left to right: Rae Leigh Gonsalves, Claire Johnson, Mirine
Dye, Anne Wren, Patty Murphy, Cathy Roth, Lauren Dunn.

The Upper Keys Century
Business & Professional Women
(BPW) are pleased to announce
the induction of four new
members. The new members
were inducted during the
monthly membership meeting in
April held at the Islamorada
Fishing Club. Recently, the
Upper Keys BPW has enjoyed a
spurt of growth in their
membership, sighing up many
outstanding members of the
community, including but not
limited to, real estate agents,
event coordinators, and
certified public accountants.

To keep up the current
explosion of membership, BPW
invites all upstanding members
of the business and
professional community to join
this exceptional organization.
Benefits of membership range
from monthly meetings with
brilliant speakers, to resources
for business owners and
professionals, to lavish after-
hour events. Please contact
BPW Vice President of
Membership Anne Wren at
lwren@ftloan.com or (305)
852-4610 for more
information.

A Landmark Key Largo Restaurant

Inside D|n|ng 5-10 Wed—Sun *
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CASUAL WATERFRONT DINING

Outside Tiki Bar Open 7 Days

Seafood ¢ Steaks ¢ Ribs * Pasta
CASUAL DINING — REASONABLE PRICES

EARLY BIRD
SPECIAL ENTREES

$15.95

5 to 6:30 pm

Locals Night Every Wednesday
20% Off - Monroe County Residents

TIKI BAR
Open 7 Days

11AM-10PM
Cold Drinks
& Light Fare

305.451.3142
13 Seagate Blvd.

Key Largo, FL + MM 100

Award-Winning Artists
Voted # 1 Tattoo Studio in the Keys

THE OLDEST TATTOOS AND PIERCING
STUDIO IN THE FLORIDA KEYS

Custom Work
Available and Preferred
Tattoo and Piercing
Eyeliner and Eyebrow Tatooing

25 Years Experience ® Physician Inspected
Open 7 days a Week
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Key Largo lllustrations

102991 Overseas Highway
Key Largo, FL 33037

www.keylargoillustrations.com

305.451.4464

e==_ ALL MAJOR CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED

Sanctuary Foundation Event

Marathon, Tuesday, May 27,

2008: This past weekend, in
front of the National Weather
Station in Key
West, a small
street festival
took place to
benefit the
Sanctuary
Friends
Foundation of
the Florida
Keys. The
Bubba System
played while people sampled
taste treats like hot dogs and
hamburgers to chocolate
covered fruit. A handful of
people had some time in the

Marine Bank Money Machine,
catching cash to donate back to
Sanctuary Friends Foundation.
"Despite the
heat, everyone
| had a great

1 time! The
Money Machine
gets people
excited about
donating, it's a
unique addition
to the event,”
said Glenn
Patton, Managing Director of
the Sanctuary Friends
Foundation, and Money Machine
alum, pictured here with Esther
Tupino of Marine Bank.

(305) 896-3986
(305) 453-3854 fax
We accept M/C and Visa
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We Stock Guitar Strings
— New & Used Guitars —

CORAL FINANCIAL

Jewelry & Pawn

= _.453-5300 |

MM102
Oceanside
] Key Largo 4

Custom
Jewelry

On-Site
Jewelry
Repair

For Sale by Owner
Priced to sell quickly at $195,000

GREAT INVESTMENT OR SECOND HOME

IN UP-AND-COMING NEIGHBORHOOD WITH TWO
FABULOUS HOMEOWNERS’ PARKS FEATURING BEACH,
PICNIC AREA AND BOAT RAMP. MOBILE HOME FEATURES
HUGE PORCH SET ON CONCRETE FLOOR, SOME UP-
DATING AND T.L.C. NEEDED.

CALL TODAY — BRING OFFERS!

305-453-4994

The friendliest
Moose Lodge

in tfown is welcoming
wmewbers and

qualified guests.

Key Largo Moose #2287

98700 Overseas Highway * 305-451-1333
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Untended Pain:
Pushing Buttons

We've all had our buttons
pushed to the point where we
feel we can't take it any more,
and chances are, we've all
pushed somebody else's
buttons, with or without
knowing it. The button pusher
may not be conscious of what
they're doing, but in the end
the buttons belong to us, and
we are the ones who must deal
with what comes up. The more
we take responsibility for our
own feelings and reactions, the
less tender these buttons will
be.

We've all had the
experience of having someone
snap at us, seemingly out of
nowhere. This happens when we
unconsciously push a button in
someone else we didn't even
know was there. This can
happen with a complete
stranger and sometimes with a
person we've known and been
close to for years. We
ourselves may have a
relationship with
someone
whose
buttons we
secretly like
to push.
Buttons are
just soft spots

that have been touched one too

many times, and they symbolize
some pain that needs to be
acknowledged and healed. This

may be a wound from childhood,
or some recent trauma, that we
haven't adequately tended.
Whatever the case, when our
buttons get pushed, the person
who most needs our attention
and caring is us, and blaming
the button

pusher only distracts us from
finding a true resolution to our
suffering.

At the same time, if
someone continually opens our
wounds so that they never have
time to heal, we are well within
our rights to set a boundary
with that person. Compulsive
button pushers, who seem to
find pleasure or satisfaction in
hurting us, are not welcome in
our personal space. In the end,
knowing where our buttons are
enables us to do the work
necessary to heal. Freedom
comes when we deal with the
pain behind the button, thus
disconnecting our automatic
reaction to being pushed.

Reprinied from DailyOM - Inspirational thoughts for a happy,
healthy and fulfilling day. Register for free at www.dailyom.com.

WELCOMES ALL VETERANS
AND/OR THEIR FAMILIES

Bingo every Thursday night starts at 7 pm.

Dinner every Friday night starting at 6 pm.
Call for menu, changes weekly.

Karaoke with Lee every Saturday 1 until 4 pm.
Breakfast on Sunday morning from 8:30 to 11:30 am.

STOP BY OR CALL 852-0413




